
	 Dia duit (God Be With You) from the Emerald 
Isle. We have been having a great time chasing 
leprechauns about. Unfortunately, we were not lucky 
enough to trap one. We did try! That tricky 
leprechaun made a mess in our classroom and dashed 
away without anyone seeing him. He did leave us a 
note along with some “gold”. Legend has it, if you 
trap a leprechaun, he has to tell you where he’s 
hidden his gold. We talked about St. Patrick, and 
how he taught the people of Ireland about God. We 
also fizzy painted four-leaf clovers!

	 We were treated this week to a performance 
from the Hubbardston Irish Dance Troupe! They 
were awesome to watch. After the performance, we 
practiced our own Irish dancing in the classroom!

	 We started out this week in Germany. We 
folded and decorated Alpine Hats and stamp painted 
stones and bricks onto castle drawings. We also 
practiced dancing the Polka!

	 Next week, we will be wrapping up our trip 
around the world. We will visit Japan and then Egypt 
before we head back home to the USA, just in time 
for Spring Break! We have been keeping our 
passports up to date as we make our way around to 

the different countries. It 
has been a fun unit!


Blessings!

Tonya Saladin
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Notes


Spring Break -March 25th 
- April 3rd.


I know the weather is 
warming! Please remember 

that morning air 
temperatures can still be 

quite chilly this time of the 
year. Hats and mittens 

should still be sent in with 
your child so that we can 
ensure they are dressed 
appropriately for outside 

play.

Parents: Kindly 
remember to send snacks 

that have nutritional 
value for your child to 

eat at snack time. Please 
no cookies or treats.


Next Week’s Focus: 

Colors: Brown

Shape: Triangle 

Number: 7

Letter: Xx

Xavier Fox
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